

Grove House Primary School, Myers Lane, Bradford, BD2 4ED

Telephone: (01274) 636921 Email: office@ghps.paymat.org Website: https://grovehouseprimary.co.uk

Pennine Academies Yorkshire https://paymat.org/

Thursday 5th June 2024

Dear Parents/ Carers

Summer Fair Friday 5th July 2024 Donations wanted

As part of the Summer Fair we will be having a 'Teddy', 'Tombola' and 'Mystery Bottle' stalls. We would be really grateful if you could donate any items that could be used as prizes in either of these games. We would be really grateful for donations of:

- Boxes of chocolates,
- Smellies: soaps, shampoos, bath bombs, bubble bath,
- Bottles of wine,
- Toys (in good working order),
- Books,
- any unwanted unused/unopened gifts
- new or fairly new teddies any size
- bottles shampoo, sauce, drinks fizzy and alcoholic etc.

If you would like to have a stall at the summer fair, we are charging £20 per table - please call the school office to organise. All stalls must be paid for at the time of booking. It will be on a first come first served basis.

Tickets for the Summer Fair will be on sale from Monday 10th June 2024. £1 per adult ticket and 50p per child.

Yours Sincerely,

J. Summergealez

Mrs A Summerscales Headteacher







